Dear UNT Graduate Students,

I am happy to announce my candidacy for the elected position of Vice President of Administration and Finance in the presidency of the Graduate Student Council (GSC). As an ai graduate student data driven insight of resources assures fairness transparency and efficiency which allows for all the students to flourish.
If elected, I will focus on:
Academic Performance Based Scholarships: Grades are important; however, scholarship should not be based on grades only. The economic status of the students must also be taken into consideration. The academic excellency but financial need should be discriminated.
Funding and Resources Allocation: Making sure that the resources are used to enhance support to the student-initiated ventures, the skilled development and the showcasing events.
Improving Resource Accessibility: Changing the processes to make it easier for students to obtain resources without loss, no obstacles and with clearness at all stages of process.
I commit to contribute to building a space of inclusion for every graduate student to have the chances and what they need. It would be an honour to me to serve as your Vice President for Administration and Finance to make the future more equitable for the rest of us.

Thank you for your support,
Best Regards,
Megha Shyam.
